
   

  

During times like these, it is easy for us to focus  
solely on the events surrounding us,  

and the uncertainty they bring.  
  

So, in this Thanksgiving month,  
we are taking a step back  

and focusing on the things 
we are certain of and thankful for. 

  

    

  

You...Our Members 
We know it has been tough, but you have hung in there  

and adjusted right along with us.  
You have been very patient and understanding,  

and have adapted to all the changes.  
for that we say, “Thank You”. 

  
 



Our Staff and Board of Directors 
These times have been tough on all of us too.  

But our staff has risen to the challenge by providing  
the best possible service every day.  

Staff has worked tirelessly  
to ensure your water and wastewater needs are met,  

while taking the necessary steps to protect your health.   
And our Management staff and Board continue  
to address issues that arise, all while assuring  

your system remains a top priority.  
  
  
  
  

 Office 
Although our office never closed during the pandemic,   

we are thankful for the opportunity to serve you then and now. 
                              

We invite you to contact us if you have questions  
or need assistance with anything. You can visit our website at mrws.org 

for contact information.  
 
  

Thanks Again and  
  

Happy Thanksgiving! 
  
  

John W. Camden  
Executive Director 

  
 

  

 


